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Attached are talking points for 
the President's use at the ''Boy 
of the Year" award presentation 
tomorrow at noon, which you 
may want to take in to him at 
your morning meeting. 
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THE 
(Pullen) MF /PT 

TALKING POIN"TS: BOY OF THE YEAR, WEDNESDAY, MARCH 19, 1975 

1. As honorary chairman of the Boys 1 Clubs of America, I am 

pleased to participate in this ceremony honoring Kenneth Ivory as the 

"Boy of the Year. 11 

2. Kenneth, I congratulate you on being selected as the person 

to represent the over one million members of the Boys' Club. You have 

distinguished yourself in athletics and student leadership. And I know 

your home club in Milwaukee and your friends are proud of your 

accomplishments. 

3. The Boys 1 Club record of helping communities as well as 

boys who have participated in club programs is outstanding. The ideals 

of these clubs of service to home, church and community are inspiring. ___,., ..... ,- -
4. Kenneth, as the chosen representative of these standards of 

conduct, you are to be commended for the activities which won this award 

for you. I wish you and the Boys 1 Club continued success in your very 

important work. 




